. CITY OF SALEM
" TRAFFIC & PARKING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

You are hereby notified that the Salem
Traffic & Parking Commission
meeting scheduled for Thursday,
December 20, 2018 at 6:30 pm at City
Hall Annex, 1°* Floor Medium
Conference Room, 98 Washington
Street has been canceled. The next

regularly scheduled meeting will be
January 3, 2019.

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. ¢. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028
throngh 2-2033.

98 WASHINGTON STREET, SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 01970 ¢ TEL: 978.745.9595 ¢ WWW.SALEM.COM



